
  

 

 

 

Congresswoman Liz Cheney 

Chair, Republican Conference for the 117th Congress 

 

By Email: 

 

Dear Congresswoman Cheney: 

 

Congratulations on your statement, "If the President cannot prove these claims or demonstrate that they 
would change the election result, he should fulfill his oath to preserve, protect and defend the Constitution 
of the United States by respecting the sanctity of our electoral process,” reported by Politico on November 
21. 

 

We appreciate your support of our constitutional processes. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan M. Simpson 

President, LWVWY 

 

www.wyominglwv.org 
info@wyominglwv.org 

November 23, 2020 


